
Doyle Township 
Schoolcraft County 

 Oct 20th, 2016-November 17th, 2016 

Meeting Minutes  

Supervisor Norton called the meeting to order at 4:32pm. 

Present: Supervisor Lynn M. Norton, Treasurer Sherry L. Hampton, Clerk Julie L. 

Norton, Trustee Russell Johnson, Trustee Debra Huebner, Attorney Stephen L. Wood, 

David Johnson, Vicki Johnson, Grounds keeper Glen Hansen, Patti Hoffman, Gloria 

Hansen, Marilyn Fischer  
 

1. Stephen L. Wood “Herbert & Wood Law Office” representing David & Vicki Johnson.  The 
Johnsons are interested in obtaining rights to the well on Doyle Twp. property. Doyle Twp is 
looking into the rights of the Township and will have our Lawyer contact Mr. Wood.  

2. Minutes and Bills were approved with a motion from Trustee Johnson, supported by 
trustee Huebner, Motion carried. 

3. Budget Report for the General Fund (Budget vs. Actual report) was presented by the 
Supervisor Norton.   

 

 Assessor’s report was presented from Joseph and Colleen Maki (Report sent to board 

members and board of review members) 

  Clerk’s Written Reports were presented. 

1. Reports for Fire Account, General Fund, and Road Account (require clerks report) 

2. Election report: J. Norton reported that the Nov. 2016 had no report issue.  

  Treasurer Report was presented. 

a. Tax Acc. Fire Acc. General Fund, Fire Acc. 

b. Tax season 

Debbie Huebner reported on the Hall rentals for November 
 Nov 12 (Hough shower) 
 Nov 17 (King Funeral) 

Fire Chief Report 

Bake Sale for the Fire Dept. (Nov. 11
th

 and 12
th

) $297.00 additional donations were made in 

the amount of $123.00, making a total of $420.00 for the Fire Dept. 



Public Comment: 

Old Business: 

Ramp Twp. Hall (Oct 15
th

- 30
th

 2016): Mr. David Rodgers reported to the Supervisor on 

Nov 7
th

, it was too late to start the Twp/ Hall ramp project but we will be the 1
st
 in line in 

the spring when the Schoolcraft County spring load limits are lifted. 

New Business: 

1. Local Historian of the Gulliver Historical Society, Marilyn 

Fischer presented the Township with a book on the history of 

the Doyle Twp Hall.   Fischer attempted to get the hall put on 

the list of Historical buildings with the State of Michigan.  She 

was turned down because of the changes made to the hall, such 

as vinyl siding, and new windows in the front.  The board 

Thanked Fischer for all of her dedication to the community 

and her book of information provided to the township, which 

will be stored at the township hall.    

 

2. Board needs to replace 1995 Fire Dept. medical truck.  
 Supervisor Norton suggested to the board a 2009 
Chevy with 8’ box, 4 wheel drive, V8, new tires and without an 
extend-cab. The truck needs to fit the medical box that is 
currently on the 1995 truck.  
 J. Norton second by S. Hampton motion to have Supervisor 
Norton act on behalf of Township to get a firm price and price on 
trade-in. Presenting 
it to the board for approval. Motion carried. 

 
3.  On November 20th Oath of Office was given for all elected 

Doyle Township board members of November 8th, 2016 by Clerk 

Julie L Norton, new members of the board are Lynn M. : 

Supervisor, Sherry L. Hampton: Treasurer, Patti Hoffman: Clerk, 

Trustees: Debra Huebner, and Gloria Hanson.  Oath of office will 

be attached to the minutes of Nov. 2016 

With no other business to come before the board, Johnson made a motion to 

adjourn, seconded by Huebner, motion carried. 

Julie L Norton 



Doyle Township Clerk 

 

 

 

 


